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Lee Weishar Re-Elected to National Board

Lee Weishar, Ph.D., PWS was re-elected to the board of directors of the American Shore and Beach
Preservation Association (ASBPA) at its recent annual meeting and fall conference on St. Pete Beach in
Florida. He joins 36 other members of the association’s board, who share a broad range of coastal
industry experience.

A senior scientist with the Woods Hole Group since 1989, Weishar has more than 30 years experience in
the fields of oceanography, coastal engineering, sediment transport, ecological restoration,
environmental impact assessment, and project/program management. Prior to joining the Woods Hole
Group, he was employed by the USACE Waterways Experiment Station (now ERDC). Weishar specializes
in coastal engineering and wetland/marsh restoration and the integration of biological, ecological, and
hydraulic data into wetland restoration designs to ensure that the design will meet the restoration
objectives.

"We are very pleased to keep Lee Weishar on our board," said ASBPA President and Caswell Beach
Mayor Harry Simmons. "His experience and effectiveness are an excellent fit for the ASBPA, which is
dedicated to preserving, protecting and enhancing the beaches, shores and other coastal resources of
America."
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ABOUT ASBPA: Founded in 1926, the ASBPA promotes the integration of science, policies and actions
that maintain, protect and enhance the coasts of America. For more information on ASBPA, go to
www.asbpa.org, facebook or www.twitter.com/asbpa.
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